
 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC ALERT 

 

Thursday, 28 November 2019 

 

FRAUD SCAM ALERT! 

 

Lepelle-Nkumpi Local Municipality would like to warn people within its borders 

and beyond, of the scam that is doing rounds on email about the Municipal 

Manager and the Chief Financial Officer requesting R100 000.00 in order to 

secure Municipal tenders. 

 

The author purports to be the Acting Municipal Manager, on that note our 

people are urged to be careful not to fall prey to this unlawful deed. 

 

Members of the community are urged to ignore such messages and to alert the 

authorities including the police about any suspicious activities related to 

Municipal tenders.  The community is further encouraged to use the anti-fraud 

hotline 0800 20 50 53 to report any illegality. 

 

End 

 

Issued by Lepelle-Nkumpi Municipality 

Communication Unit 

 

Enquiries:  Mokgadi Maubane 

Senior Communication Officer 

Mobile:  079 794 4524 

Email:  mokgadi.maubane@lepelle-nkumpi.gov.za 


